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Dear Colleague 
 
Further Change to the Connection and Use of System Code (CUSC) - Modification 
of Licences and Codes to reflect the abolition of the Gas and Electricity Consumer 
Council (energywatch) and its replacement with the National Consumer Council 
(NCC)  
 
 
On 1 October 2008, we published our decision on the necessary changes to Licences and 
Codes to reflect the abolition of energywatch and its replacement with the new NCC1. 
 
Since publication of that letter, we have been made aware of a further additional change 
required to the CUSC.  We consider that it is necessary to make this additional change to 
the CUSC and that this change can be made without consultation. 
 
The additional change that Ofgem is making to the CUSC is attached as an appendix and 
schedule to this letter. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Dipen 
Gadhia on 020 7901 7168. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mark Feather 
Director, Industry Codes and Licensing 
 
  
 
 
 
 

                                          
1 http://www.ofgem.gov.uk/Markets/RetMkts/Compl/ConsRep/Documents1/Decision%20letter_011008.pdf 

Secretary of State, Consumers 
and their representatives, gas 
suppliers, electricity suppliers, 
and other interested parties 
 
 
 
 

Direct Dial: 020 7901 7355 
Email: mark.feather@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
Date: 13 October 2008 
 


